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AccuFit Class Action Settlement 
c/o Kroll Settlement Administration, LLC. 
P.O. Box 5324 
New York, NY 10150-5324 

 
ELECTRONIC SERVICE REQUESTED 

 
If you are a U.S. resident and purchased prescription 

eyeglasses from LensCrafters in the United States after being 
fitted with AccuFit between September 5, 2013 and [Date of 

Preliminary Approval Order], you may be entitled to a 
payment of up to $50 from a class action settlement for each 

pair of prescription eyeglasses purchased from LensCrafters. 
 

La información proporcionada en este aviso está disponible en 
español en www.accufitclassaction.com 

 
A $39 million proposed settlement has been reached in a class 
action lawsuit titled Ariza et al v. Luxottica Retail North America, 
No. 17-cv-5216-PKC-LB pending in the United States District 
Court for the Eastern District of New York against Luxottica of 
America Inc. d/b/a LensCrafters f/k/a Luxottica Retail North 
America Inc. d/b/a LensCrafters (“LensCrafters”). If approved by 
the Court, the settlement will resolve Plaintiffs’ claims that 
LensCrafters made certain statements regarding its AccuFit Digital 
System that were allegedly misleading. LensCrafters strongly 
denies Plaintiffs’ allegations and stands behind the quality of its 
prescription eyewear. The Court has not made any determination 
as to who is right. If approved, the Settlement will avoid litigation 
costs and risks to Plaintiffs and LensCrafters, and will release 
LensCrafters from liability to members of the Class. 
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